Consultation of RACs on Discards
The RACs are asked to provide advice on the Commission's Communication on discards
. In relation to the fisheries in your region the Commission would particularly welcome your views on the following issues:

· What could be the role of the sector in reducing unwanted by-catches in a new discard policy? 
· Could the industry contribute to the identification and control of temporary area closures? 
· Could the industry contribute to active development of more selective technologies and practices?
· How can the initiative of the industry to improve selectivity and to apply practices which avoids unwanted by-catch best be encouraged?
· How could a monitoring system which enables information exchange in the fleet on areas with risk of high unwanted by-catch and management of real time closures best be implemented?
· How to deal with landings of unwanted by-catch?
· What are the fisheries where the problem of unwanted by-catch is most substantial and where a new approach through a specific regulation may have most potential to reduce them?
Your opinion on these and on any other questions related to this Communication should be sent to the Commission not later than 31 May 2007. 
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